From: Nick Jackson

To: Wrpaula.m.clark@maine.gov; Burke, Ruth A
Subject: Chapter 400 rule petition comments
Date: Monday, September 28, 2020 4:56:59 PM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

We should not allow the importation of out of state trash to be deposited in our Maine
landfills. We should change the loop hole to not allow trash from out of state to be
considered in-state by removing recycling.

Thank you
Nicholas Jackson
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